
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

February	2019		
Play	N	Learn	Academy	

I am so excited to finally be able to share my dream with all of our old and new 

families and staff!  It has been a long road and I am so thankful to so many people 

that stood by me during this process.  To my staff and fellow educators, small 

businesses in our community and of course all of you I am truly grateful and I thank 

you all! 

As we all finally start to feel at home in our new building I wanted to address a few 

things that we are still working towards.  Our classrooms are wonderful but we are 

ironing out a few details and you may have or will notice a bit of a change as far as 

classrooms go.  We are working very hard to make sure your child is in the best 

possible age group developmentally to promote growth while focusing on safety. I am 

in the process of getting my teachers their new chrome books so we can start 

communicating through time line, this is an app that you downloaded already.  I am 

hoping to have this up and running in the next few weeks!   

This is an amazing website. We use it in our classroom to help work 
through social emotional issues. We encourage you to check it out and 
use some of it at home with your child 
 
http://csefel.vanderbilt.edu/resources/family.html	

Reminders:	
	
• We	are	Closed	on	
Presidents	day	2/18!	
		
• Please	remember	to	
check	your	child	all	the	
way	in	or	out	by	
touching	their	name	
and	all	done.	

	
• If	you	have	questions	
please	make	sure	to	see	
your	child’s	teacher	or	
me!	

	

Carter			 2/8/14	
Elijah	 	 2/7/14	
Emmett		 2/29/16	
Hadlee		 2/10/16	
Jaycee	 	 2/8/16	
Jayden		 2/25/17	
Joc	 	 2/3/2016	
	

	

	
Our	Valentine’s	party	will	be	in	the	
morning	on	the	14th.		We	encourage	
treats	but	please	no	nuts!		Also,	please	
make	cards	addressed	from	and	don’t	
worry	about	to	as	each	child	will	receive	
one.		Also	please	bring	your	special	box!	

Note	To	Self:	

Birthdays	

Parent	Resource:		


